We are excited to have your child participate in our VBS.  At SCUBA VBS they will learn all about God’s amazing love.  A mission’s emphasis is included in our VBS.  Our goal is to help children discover the importance of missions and to understand that we can all be involved by praying for and supporting special projects.  

This year we have selected Shiloh Christian Children’s Ranch.  All money offerings collected will be for Shiloh Christian Children’s Ranch.  
In America’s Heartland, there’s a safe haven for abused and neglected children.  This safe haven is called Shiloh Christian Children’s’ Ranch, where they believe that helping children puts you close to the heart of God.  Since 1977, when Shiloh was founded, hundreds of children, most from abusive, neglectful homes have received a second chance there.  They’ve been able to experience the love of Jesus Christ and call Shiloh their home. This year in our friendly offering competition among the classes, we will be collecting money for Shiloh Christian Children’s Ranch 
We invite your family to help with this important project by praying for the world’s children and, if possible, by sharing your offerings.  There will be an opportunity for giving at each session of VBS.  

The contributions will be more meaningful to your child if he or she earns the money him or her self.  Your child might collect and recycle cans, work in the yard, help with household chores or wash the car.  
Lets’ work together to share the message of God’s Love!!

